
From: Rhonda Millikin   
Sent: Wednesday, April 15, 2020 8:30 AM 
To: corporate <corporate@whistler.ca> 
Subject: Conservation of resources 

 

Mayor and Council, 

 

Thank you for your leadership during this sudden change to our community. It feels like the 80's 

... admittedly, i have enjoyed the calm. 

 

That said, i do not envy the challenge you face to fund Whistler's services. I noticed both this 

year and last year, the lights at Lost Lake come on automatically well into spring. even though 

the ski trails are closed and sunset occurs hours later. Could the lighting system be triggered by 

ambient light or the automatic control be better timed with season? Is this also occurring at other 

parks and/or facilities? 

 

Perhaps this is not a huge savings, but it is an important message for environmental 

sustainability. 

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Regards, 

Rhonda 

--  

Rhonda L. Millikin, PhD, MSc, RPBio, ITA Horticulture 

7212 Fitzsimmons Road South, Whistler, V8E 0E6 

  

 

 




